
Heath Fields Primary School
How we are planning to keep your child safe

Children will be in their class group. 
The same teaching staff, teaching 
assistant and midday staff will be 
allocated to the group. The different 
groups (bubbles) will not mix.

If a child is ill they will be isolated 
in school and a parent must
collect their child immediately. If 
necessary the whole class 
(bubble) will have to self isolate.

Each bubble to enter/exit their class 
room via the room’s play ground door 
with allocated arrival and departure 
times. Break and lunch times to be 
staggered for each bubble.

Reduced movement around school – only 
in the bubble- obeying 2m rule where 
possible

Years 2 to 6 class rooms will have desks 
facing the front with children sitting side by 
side and not in groups facing one another.



Heath Fields Primary School
How we are planning to keep your child safe

Enhanced cleaning – regular cleaning 
of handles, touch points and toilets 
throughout the day. Class rooms deep 
cleaned each day.

Increased heath & safety measures 
– cleaning products, hand sanitiser, 
tissues and PPE available.

Regular handwashing for all in 
school throughout the day.

Windows and doors to be 
open to ensure good flow of 
air and limit the touching of 
handles

Staggered/zoned play times. Play 
resources allocated to each 
bubble and cleaned daily.

An expectation that all children follow 
social distancing rules to keep 
everyone safe. Those who cannot or 
will not, will not be allowed to stay in 
school.


